
Rocket flight test
On Saturday, April 27, the rocket team from the Clark College
Aerospace & Robotic program traveled to Brothers, Oregon, and
successfully launched their rocket.

Healthy Penguin Nation
The Healthy Penguin Nation wellness program conducted by human
resources and the college well-being team has been awarded the
Zo8  Award  for  2024  by  the  Washington  State  Health  Care
Authority.

Faculty  Professional
Development
Nine  Clark  College  faculty  members  have  completed  a  new
professional development certification for online teaching.

The  Inaugural  True  Voice
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Award
Professor  Katherine  Goforth,  who  teaches  voice  lessons  at
Clark College, has been named the inaugural recipient of The
Washington National Opera’s True Voice Award.

Fall  Classified  Staff
Excellence Award
A warm congratulations to Andra Spencer, Equity Professional
Development  Program  Manager  from  the  Office  of  Diversity,
Equity,  and  Inclusion,  as  the  recipient  of  the  Fall  2023
Classified Staff Excellence Award.

Quality Matters Award
Chatfield, who leads the college’s eLearning and instructional
design department, has received the Ron Legon Leadership Award
for Quality Digital Education bestowed by Quality Matters and
MarylandOnline.
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Fulbright Scholar
Congratulations  to  Clark  College  adjunct  piano  instructor
Melissa Espindola Terrall, who recently received a Fulbright
grant for the 2023-2024 academic year.

STEM scholars
The  Mathematics  Department  is  excited  to  announce  the
recipients  of  this  year’s  Sigma  Scholarship

Dental Hygiene
24 seniors of Clark College’s Dental Hygiene program presented
their community oral health group projects.

New tenured professor
Bruce  Elgort,  a  professor  in  Clark  College’s  Computer
Technology department, was granted tenure unanimously by the
Clark College Board of Trustees on May 24.
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